
 
We know these are very challenging times and that many of you are experiencing great need due 
to the COVID-19 pandemic. ACC is here to help and the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic 
Security (CARES) Act has provided ACC with the necessary funds to help students with needs 
such as housing, laptops, internet, and food insecurities. You are receiving this email because 
you are enrolled in this spring semester and you might be eligible to receive assistance if you 
meet the requirements for this funds.  
 
If you have been affected and would like to apply for this fund, please submit the application at 
https://alvincollege.academicworks.com/opportunities/609 using the first part of your ACC email 
address (before the at sign) and your POD password. The application will be available starting 
May 4th at 8am through midnight May 8th for you to request assistance. Submission of an 
application does not guarantee emergency grant funds. If you meet all the qualifications and 
criteria, the amounts will be determined as follow and will be awarded on a first come first serve 
basis, until funds have been depleted.  
 
Enrolled in 1 to 8 hours: $300  
Enrolled in 9 to 12 hours: $400  
Enrolled in over 12 hours: $500  
 
Please allow three to four business days to learn the status of your application. For those 
approved we will send you an email communication indicating this decision. If approved, 
instructions will be included explaining how the funds will be sent. If denied, you will be 
receiving an email communication that will include the reason(s) for denial.  
 
Please let us know if you have questions! We are here to help!  
 
Sincerely,  
ACC Financial Aid Office  

 
 

https://alvincollege.academicworks.com/opportunities/609

